
Support Fiscal Responsibility 

New Hampshire is facing a number of  budget challenges in the future including the 
$100 million DCY settlement and reductions in tax receipts resulting from eliminating 
the Dividends and Interest taxes and reducing the Business and Enterprise Tax and 
Business Profits Tax.  Our state pension system is also underfunded.  The responsible 
thing to do is to identify new potential revenue sources and new spending cuts to 
cover these items.  Growing our economy by recruiting new businesses to relocate to 
our state and identifying areas for savings in our state budget are some possibilities.  
Also, the cost of  new regulations should be identified prior to passage and obsolete 
regulations eliminated from our laws.


